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Dear Families, 

Spring seems to be here. Let’s hope the lack of snowfall lately isn’t 
Mother Nature playing an April Fools’ joke on us! On March 28th we 
held our Trimester 2 awards ceremony. There’s nothing quite like the 
opportunity to honor the talents, hard work, and achievements of our 
students. Panther Pride is certainly on display at WSMS when we 
celebrate our student accomplishments. At WSMS, we are focused on 
working together to “sprint through the finish line” of our school year. 
There is some very important information related to upcoming spring 
events and activities within this edition of our school newsletter.

In April your child will be taking the Wisconsin Forward Exam. The 
Wisconsin Forward Exam is a computer based, state mandated test. The 
Wisconsin Forward Exam asks students questions that are aligned with 
the State of Wisconsin standards. Our students in grades 5, 6 and 7 have 
taken tests in English/ Language Arts and Math. Students in grade 8 will 
test in English/Language Arts, Math, Science, and Social Studies. As with 
any assessment, this is only one measure of your student’s academic 
performance. We believe that through multiple assessments (teacher 
developed assessments, state and district assessments) we are able to 
develop a clearer picture of your student’s current level of performance 
as well as their growth over time. At WSMS, we believe in educating the 
WHOLE child. We want our students to learn and grow into educated, 
good, and happy adults. 

On behalf of our staff, I want to thank you for your continued support. I 
feel very blessed to work with such wonderful students and committed 
adults each and every day. We look forward to working together as a 
team to provide your child with an educational experience that strives to 
meet the district’s mission – “Serve with Passion to Ignite Creativity, 
Innovation, and Excellence.” 

Ben Wopat
Principal
Twitter.com/coachwopat
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Join us for summer school July 7-25 for students going into 
grades K-8! Check out the summer school registration and 

course offerings booklet now to find some classes of 
interest. Registration is open April 1-15. Most classes will 

register through Skyward, and links to register for swimming 
lessons or Middle School Conditioning and Training (CAT) 

will be shared by email on April 1. If you have any 
questions about summer school, please reach out to 

Ms. Beld at beld.amanda@wsalem.k12.wi.us.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qNTyjAos_tCUzdb7RMqwLYTSw7saTkLci7uCXlptsnA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qNTyjAos_tCUzdb7RMqwLYTSw7saTkLci7uCXlptsnA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qNTyjAos_tCUzdb7RMqwLYTSw7saTkLci7uCXlptsnA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:beld.amanda@wsalem.k12.wi.us
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5th Grade News! 
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ART NEWSLETTER
April 2025

YOUTH ART MONTH
Aubrey And Emmitt (featured
to the right) had artwork on
display at the Black River

Falls Public Library in March.
Their art was part of the West

Central Wisconsin Regional
Show.  Congrats to them!

Grade 5 - Variety of drawings
and clay
Grade 6 - Famous Artists,
elements of art and portraits
Grade 7 - One point perspective
Grade 8 - Wall Block Preparation
and color study
Elect. Art - Shadow Boxes and
printmaking
Panther Time - trashion fashion 

CLASSES AT A GLANCE
“THE AFTER
SCHOOL ART
SEASON IS

COMPLETE”
40 students

participated this
year!

GARAGE SALE
SEASON REQUESTS

yarn

ribbon

buttons

used irons

used blenders

used glue guns

brown paper bags

empty cereal boxes

ice cream buckets

HEMKER.ANGIE@WSALEM.K12.WI.US
Contact Mrs. Hemker with any questions
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Continued on next page
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The West Salem School District prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, and 
where applicable, sex, martial status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, political beliefs, reprisal, or 
because all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program. (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.) Persons 
with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) should contact the Pupil 
Services Director at (608) 786-0700. To file a complaint of discrimination write to: Pupil Services Director at 405 East Hamlin Street, West Salem, WI 
54669 or call (608)786-0700. The West Salem School District is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

APRIL LUNCH MENU

https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/1526/sites/10966/menus/76906?date=2025-04-01

